
Depolarizing Ourselves

OUR EUCHARISTIC MISSION
IN A POLARIZED WORLD

A Braver Angels Workshop for
faith communities

For more information, contact Jillian Foster at jfoster@catholicaoc.org

Learn more about Braver Angels at
https://braverangels.org/

Tuesday, June 25, 7-9:00pm at St. Charles, Carthagena

We are living in a divided nation. Even our church is divided, especially among political lines, and the
two sides can barely speak to each other in civil dialogue. We may even consider a person on the “other
side” an enemy.
For people of faith, civil discourse begins in recognizing the image of God in our conversation partner.
Since we are all children of God, our approach should involve mutual respect. Respect, not agreement, is
an essential key for a healthy discussion. This free workshop addresses how we may inadvertently
be complicit in, or possibly even encourage, polarization.


